
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

13th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Southwark Cathedral 
 

I'm writing to provide you with an update regarding the Year 8 trip to Southwark Cathedral to visit the 
Moon exhibition.  
 
Unfortunately, the scheduled workshop following the exhibition has been cancelled by the providers due to 
the closure of that part of the building. As a result, we will refund the voluntary contributions made 
towards this trip.  
 
The trip will continue to take place, with time spent viewing the Moon exhibition. After viewing the 
exhibition, weather permitting, we will make a stop at Potters Field Park for lunch. During this time, 
teachers will lead a discussion about the exhibition and encourage reflective links to different arguments 
for the existence of God, especially to the design argument. We plan to return to school at the same time 
as originally stated (2.40pm).   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Ewa Bednarek  
Curriculum Team Leader for Religious Studies & Pedagogy Leader 
 
 


